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Department of commerce and management conducted Deeksharambh Student Induction program 

(SIP) on 20/12/2022. Y. Showrilu Reddy ,Dean of Administration , Dr.K.Shantha Principal and Dr.CV 

.Satya Narayana , Vice Principal of St.Josephs Degree College spoke about the rules and regulations 

that all students are expected to follow.They also highlighted Vision and Mission of our college , 

various infrastructural facilities that are available to students, including classrooms, laboratories, 

libraries, and other learning resources. 

As a part of student induction program various activities or events that are designed to help 

new commerce students transition into a new academic environment and become familiar with the 

college environment culture, various clubs, committees , policies, and resources, with a particular 

focus on the commerce program and related resources. The purpose of a student induction program 

for commerce is to provide new commerce students with the necessary information and support 

they need to succeed in their studies and feel a sense of belonging in their new academic 

community. 

         

         


